4103 Carolina St.
San Pedro, CA 90731
July 13, 1983

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

I am self-employed furniture manufacturer, professional
artist and amateur musican. It has come to my attention that
Bhagwan Rajneesh might be denied residence in this country,
and I feel that would be a grave injustice and loss to our
society. I have not met him, nor am I a follower of his, but
his literary works and teachings have had a profound effect
on the improvement of my life and my relationship with others,
and that his continued presence in our country would be a
great benerfit for all individuals.

Yours sincerely,

Tim Harris
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